Fiona Apple D. Tamo
Head, Fatima Phoenix Performance Guild
Media Creatives Committee
flionadtamo@gmail.com

June 12, 2025

To Whom It May Concern,

| am writing to wholeheartedly recommend Miss Aileen S. Morta for the Quezon City
Youth Development Office (QCYDO) Scholarship Program. As the Head of the Fatima
Phoenix Performance Guild Media Creatives Committee, | have had the privilege of
working closely with Miss Morta, who served as an active and outstanding member of our
Documentation Committee.

Throughout her time in the organization, Miss Morta consistently demonstrated a high
level of dedication, professionalism, and creative talent. Her presence was always felt
during events—not just through her attendance, but through her remarkable contributions
in photography and videography. Her keen eye for detail and ability to capture moments
that tell a story have greatly elevated the quality of our outputs.

Beyond her technical skills, what truly sets Miss Morta apart is her character. She is
sociable, kind, and respectful toward her peers and fellow committee members. Her
collaborative spirit and willingness to support others have made her a valued part of our
team and a joy to work with.

| firmly believe that Miss Aileen S. Morta embodies the values of commitment, creativity,
and leadership that the QCYDO Scholarship seeks to support. She is a promising young
individual who, with the right support, will continue to make meaningful contributions to
her community. Please feel free to contact me should you need any further information. |
strongly endorse her application and wish her the very best in her academic and personal
endeavors.

Sincerely,

D. Tamo

Head, Media Creatives Committee

Fatima Phoénix Performance Guild




